
FEDERAL COMMUNICATIONS COMMISSION 
45 L STREET NE 

WASHINGTON DC  20554 
MEDIA BUREAU ENGINEER: Dale Bickel 
AUDIO DIVISION TELEPHONE:  (202) 418-2706 
APPLICATION STATUS:  (202) 418-2730 FACSIMILE:  (202) 418-1410 
WWW.FCC.GOV/media/radio/audio-division E-MAIL:  dale.bickel@fcc.gov 

October 20, 2020 
VIA E-MAIL 
 
Isaac Diaz, President  
Kyros Media Group 
P.O. Box 52170 
Midland, TX  79710    
    Re: KWXW (FX), Kermit, TX 
     Kyros Media Group 
     Facility Identification Number: 191541 
     Special Temporary Authority (“STA”) 
     BSTA-20201016AAG 
Dear Licensee: 
 
This is in reference to your request for Special Temporary Authority filed October 16, 2020 
(BSTA-20201016AAG), and the Notice of Resumption of Operation filed the same date.   
 
The STA request seeks authority for operations at “reduced power.”  However, the station record 
does not show any constructed, authorized facility to reduce the power of.   In 2018, in STA 
request BSTA-20181217AAA,  the previous licensee (Torres Media Group) advised that the 
station’s licensed site was no longer available for leasing.  That 2018 STA request was dismissed 
December 17, 2018 for specifiying use of a tower listed in Commission records as dismanted.  
No STA request for temporary facilities has been filed since 2018.  While KWXW holds 
construction permit BPH-20190129AAW, that construction permit facility remains not 
constructed and not licensed.  (In any event, STAs are not granted to operate partially 
constructed facilities.) 
 
As filed, the STA request BSTA-20201016AAG is meaningless and it IS DISMISSED, along 
with the notice of resumption of operation.   KWXW is directed to cease all unauthorized 
operations (those not specifically authorized by a current STA or license), effective 
immeduiately.    
 
       Sincerely, 
 
 
 
       Dale Bickel 
       Senior Engineer 
       Audio Division 
       Media Bureau 
 
 
cc: kyrosmediagroup@gmail.com 
      bryancovey@khobradio.com       

 


